 Parsifal Road Association

Incorporating:  West End Green Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Police Safer Neighbourhood Committee

Chair
     Rosalie Miles       



                    

         Reply to: Flat 3

Vice Chairs
     Norman Lewis & Vivianna Fain-Binda



  
                        19 Parsifal Road

Secretaries     Rosie Hytner & Lilian King                                                                                                                       West Hampstead

Treasurer        Steven Appleby                                                                                                                                        London NW6 1UG

Dear Sir/Madam                                                                      30 August 2023

Re: Planning Application 2023/3408/P

The Planning Application 2023/3408 is probably not aware that Parsifal Road is a Conservation Area and the planning permission is centred on Parsifal Road.

Our Association object to this planning application on the following issues:

1.  The proposed drop curb to allow the widening of access route for fire tender access is not necessary.  The width of the dropped curb is wide enough to allow any large vehicle.
2. The alteration of the Boundary Wall to increase the width of opening by 3.5m facing Parsifal Road.   To remove part of the landscape area along the boundary is depleting the fauna and environmental area of its natural resources for animals and insects.
3. This applicant in the past has built a large building along side Parsifal Road when their original application was for the middle of their property, for it to be built.
4.  Now this is starting to be a built up area, not a Conservation Area.
Please ensure that Parsifal Road retains its unique and rare character of a Conservation Area as it has done for many years.

Thank you.

Best wishes

Rosalie Miles

Chairperson of Parsifal Road Association.

